Our Lady of the Assumption
Religious Education Program
October Report

Religious Education is going well so far this year.

Thank you, Father Pablo, for a wonderful Catechetical Sunday Mass, which was held on September 18th. Thank You Bette for the music and taking time out of your Tuesday evening to prepare the children with their song. This was also the first Youth, Mass we have had since COVD. It felt great having the children participating at mass again.

The next children's mass is scheduled for Saturday October 22,2022.

There are 40 children registered thus far in the program. 5 of those children I am teaching on Saturday afternoons to get them caught up.

The Level 7 children signed the Rite of Enrollment Contracts on Saturday October 1st at the 5:30 mass.

The first Fire Drill for the year was held on Tuesday October 4th, as well as the Safe Environment Program.

The Confirmation Meeting with Parents will be held on Tuesday October 18th.

Respectfully Submitted,

Chris Herschel, CRE